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One of PASCS’s main goals is to provide access to
a world-class education to not just every student
but every parent as well. As a school community,
sharing information so that our parents and
students can learn together will lead to healthier
relationships and intellectual growth. We hope
you enjoy what some of your children's favorite
school influencers have to share.

What To Look For
w w w . p a s c s . n e t

Community spotlight

And More

Educational Tool Kit

Add to favorite

Inviting community members who have a passion
for early education creates a safe environment for
our students to engage and dream. By giving our
staff the option to collaborate  with community
members also creates a safe haven for our entire
school community to grow. With that, it is time for a
few shout outs.

In order to build a positive school climate and
culture, PASCS must take pride in showcasing just
that. Check out a few monthly reminders, learn a
handful of new initiatives that PASCS plan to
implement in the near future, and see what neat
achievements some of our Young Scholars are
producing. 
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The Board of Trustees is committed to upholding
the vision of PASCS and ensuring that the
children enrolled receive the best possible
educational experience.

Board of Trustees 





BUILD THE SUNDAE

Giving our students real life
experiences both in the classroom

and on field trips is a key component
to their learning process. During the
month of November our 2nd and 3rd

graders went to the Turkey Hill
Experience, and learned how to

make icecream. 

Turkey Hill 
Experience

CREATE A SUNDAE
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Community 
Spotlight

PASCS would like to thank retired
veterans, Mr. Bryan Wade, Ms. Deb
Smith and Mr. Jon Williams  for serving
our country and celebrating Veterans
Day with our young Premierians!!

Bryan Wade
Retired Army and Navy Vet Deb Smith &

Jon Williams
Retired Marine Vet
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